
While some names are quite common and difficult to research,
Pelletier and her friends are ready to try. They do not charge for their
work. You will be sent a questionnaire to help narrow the iearch
parameters. Pelletier and her friends search in their free time.
According to Pelletier, they do this service as a thank-you to
veterans. Contact Cathie Pelletier at Findingsoldiers@gmail.com


